
 
 

Sustainability and Innovations 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
To:   Milton Dohoney Jr., City Administrator 
 
From:   Missy Stults, Sustainability and Innovations Director 
 
Date:   June 15, 2022 
 
Subject: A Resolution to Approve a Power Purchase Agreement with Enerlogics Networks, LLC, 

for the Installation, Operation, and Maintenance of Solar at City Facilities  

 

Before City Council on June 21st is File# 22-0878, a proposed Resolution to Approve a Power Purchase 
Agreement with Enerlogics Networks, LLC, for the Installation, Operation, and Maintenance of Solar at 
City Facilities. This resolution and the associated contract, known as a Power Purchase Agreement (PPA), 
would support the installation of just over 3MW of solar at seven city locations. These systems are a 
combination of ground mounted and roof mounted systems.  
 
Unfortunately, I will not be able to attend the June 21st Council meeting due to a long-standing family 
commitment. As such, I’ve created this 6-minute video that provides a bit more detail about the proposed 
contract before Council. This video is in addition to the memorandum that accompanies the resolution 
and is intended to provide some additional information to Council as you deliberate on this item.  
 
At City Council on Tuesday night will be Simi Barr from OSI who can speak about some to the technical 
designs, Attorney Valerie Brader and Attorney Tim Wilhelm that can speak to the contract, and Scott 
Ameduri from Enerlogics Networks, LLC.  
 
Thanks for considering this resolution and best of luck at the June 21st meeting.  
Missy Stults  
 
 
 

https://a2gov-my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/mstults_a2gov_org/EXRhnwLCYXpIrjDQGfd1vfcBTaLHeZ8B3xeDBF0CH-H0bw?e=b0Irbb

